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Comments: Th is letter is to express my support of Midas Gold's Stibnite Gold Project. America needs this project

to be permitted. I hope after reading my thoughts you will understand why my support for Midas Gold Idaho is so

strong.

 

Private industry is needed to restore the Stibnite Gold Project site. Unfortunately, the federal government

attempted to restore the area but problems in the area persist today. Midas Gold Idaho wants to restore the site

through mining. The company has spent the last six years studying the environment of the site, gathering input

from the community and carefully analyzing many options to mine and perform restoration work. Additionally,

they have analyzed the economic impacts for Idaho.

 

One of the biggest challenges facing Idaho is having a trained workforce. Midas Gold not only plans to hire

hundreds of Idahoans but the company will provide employees with training to build a more skilled workforce in

Idaho. We applaud Midas Gold's

commitment to helping Idahoans get valuable training that may not otherwise be available. This commitment by

the company will help benefit Idaho families and allow Idaho to attract new businesses in the future.

 

I encourage you to adopt the preferred alternative outlined in the modified Plan of Restoration and Operations as

you evaluate the project moving forward. The plan is well thought-out, practical and economically sound.

I encourage you to accept Alternative 2 from Midas Gold Idaho.

 

Thanks for your consideration,


